
Board of Management/Agreed Report 

9th March 2020 

 School accounts are to be sent to the FSSU (Financial Support Services  

Unit) following the audit by the school accountant. 

 The RSE policy was ratified by the Board following a review. 

 The requirement for a new Admission Policy was discussed and the 

timeframe was outlined. The draft policy must be submitted to the 

Patron by 1st May. 

 A WSE/MLL will be carried out by Department inspectors commencing 

23rd March. 

 The staff continues its work on Oral language as part of its ongoing 

school self evaluation process. 

 CPD attended by the staff included attendance at Art, Play Therapy and 

diabetes workshops. 

Future CPD in April and May includes Student Voice Elective and Ipad 

use. 

 The average attendance for January was 95.8% while February was 

94.3%. 

The classes with the best attendance in January was Senior Infants (Ms 

Healy) at 97.2%.  First Class (Mrs Shinnors) had the best attendance in 

February at 98.5%. 

 New library books have been purchased. 

 


